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  The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Thailand to the United 
Nations presents its compliments to the Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable 
Rights of the Palestinian People, and with reference to the latter's note no. 
CPR/SD/21(2) dated 27 October 2021, has the honour to transmit herewith a message 
of solidarity from H.E. General Prayut Chan-o-cha (Ret.), Prime Minister of  
the Kingdom of Thailand, in connection with the International Day of Solidarity with 
the Palestinian People 2021. The electronic version of the message has already been 
forwarded to odessa.plet@un.org. 

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Thailand to the United 
Nations avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Committee on the Exercise 
of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People the assurances of its high 
consideration. 

    

 Permanent Mission of Thailand to the United Nations, 
 New York. 
 18 November B.E. 2564 (2021) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People, 
     United Nations,  

NEW YORK. 


